
February 4, 1972 

Professor R. G. Geisler 
Department of Political Science  

1600 Holloway Avenue 

San Francisco State College 

San Francisco, California 94132 

Dear Gene: 

Thank you for your letter of January 28 and the copy of Mr. Frisbie's memorandum. I am delighted 

and the staff are excited about the possibilities implied in this correspondence. You may be confident that 

we will be providing you with additional guidance. We look forward to being able to work something out 

along the lines suggested. 

The Council is meeting in a couple of weeks and we hope to hammer out a few more details. However, it is 
likely that we will not be able to come up with a specific plan without having more precise proposals from 
potential multi-institutional members. Nevertheless, I will try to give you some additional guidance and, 
perhaps, we can plan a visit later in the Spring. 
 
Keep up the good work. 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
Richard I. Hofferbert 
Executive Director 
 
 
Jw 
 
cc: Professor Betty Nesvold 
 

[[Editor’s note: because of difficulties in scanning, portions of this document have been 

manually reconstructed. The original document was written on ICPR letterhead and 

signed by the author. While the version presented here contains some formatting 

changes, every effort has been made to preserve the original content.] 

  


